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Voting by mail is a safe, accurate, and ethical way to vote. It allows workers, parents, 

the elderly, and other disadvantaged communities be able to vote without missing 

work or parenting responsibilities. It prevents long lines and difficulty with polling 

locations. There is no reason to stop voting by mail except lies and propaganda 

spewed by people trying to prevent or inhibit the right to vote. Let’s keep moving 

voting rights forward and not backwards in Oregon! 


